May 17th, 1989

Mre William Gillespie
610 N. Peninsular

NEW SMYRNA ggﬁ +Flo 32069
Dear Bill, . .

Your letter is a very bad news, and I have'nt liked
it at all.

lay be you caduld come to lenoreca later on, September
or Cctober.

I am Yoo sad to go on dictating this lett
Regards to Saly and love te you hoth.
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